
 

The Cultural Management program, the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, signed 
the Memorandum of Understanding for supporting and developing the products from the 
Designated Areas for Sustainable Tourism. 

On August 31st, 2020, the Cultural Management program, the Faculty of Humanities and Social 
Sciences, by Dr.Siriman Wattana and the students from the Cultural Management program, joined 
for the Memorandum of Understanding for supporting and developing the products from the 
Designated Areas for Sustainable Tourism.  This issue set on Ratchadamnoen Contemporary Art 
Center, and Mr. Ittipol Khunpluem, the Culture Minister, presided over for this ceremony. 
Moreover, Ms.  Supattra Thani, the third- year student from the Cultural Management program, 
wore the sports suit for the fashion show, which make from the identity of Rayong’s culture. 


